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Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 19th January 2022 our Year 9 Parent’s consultation will take place remotely, using telephone 
appointments. Each of your child’s teachers will contact you via telephone to discuss your child’s progress and 
how we can work together over the coming months in supporting your child’s learning. Please use the link below 
to book your telephone appointments with each teacher (the link will also be distributed via email and text). 
Your log-in code is also detailed below. 

https://trinitycehs.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
Your personal login code is detailed in the letter brought home by your child. 

Appointments will be available between 4.00pm – 7.00pm and you will be able to begin booking appointments 
from 4pm on Tuesday 11th January until 11.59pm on Monday 17th January. Support with using the booking 
system is included with this letter and can also be found on the school website in the COVID-19 section.  

Please make appointments with teachers of all the core subjects (English, Maths, Science, RE) and either French 
or Spanish. However, we ask that you only make appointments with teachers of the foundation subjects that 
your child is seriously considering studying in Year 10 (e.g. Art, Geography, History, Drama, Music, Engineering, 
PE and Business and Computing.  This is because these teachers all work with more than one class in Year 9 and 
so would be unable to speak to all the students that they teach. 

We fully appreciate your support and flexibility. With approximately 2500 parent-teacher meetings taking place 
during the evening it is incredibly important that we keep to time. Teachers will be keeping all calls to 5 minutes. 
Where possible if you wish your child to also be part of the telephone appointment please do so, although we 
appreciate this may not be possible in all circumstances. Please email baxendale_a@trinityhigh.com if your 
contact details have recently changed (including your telephone number and email address). 

In order to support your discussions with your child’s teachers, please find their Progress Week 3 levels on MyEd. 
The MyEd app is a useful way of school being able to communicate progress data and other information directly 
to our parents. 

Students in Year 9 will soon be choosing their Key Stage 4 options.  The options process will 'go live' on 
Wednesday 26th January. There will be a presentation for students in form time and information on the school 
website for both parents and students.  You will receive separate information about how to access this 
information and how to record your preferred subjects and courses. The deadline for the completion of option 
choices is Friday 11th February. 

Kind Regards, 
 

 
Assistant Head (KS3) 
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